
  

Second-Hand Book 

& 

Uniform Sale 

Rosary Hall 

Friday, 21st June 2024 

2 p.m. to 4 p.m. 

 

1st Year Pupils  

All new books now supplied under the new  

Junior Cycle Schoolbooks Scheme. 

2nd & 3rd Year Pupils   

Can purchase misplaced books. 

TY, 5th & 6th Year Pupils  

Can purchase new or misplaced books. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Limited change will be available. 

Please bring cash in small denominations. 


